
 

 

 
 
 
From the Mayor’s Office  
 
Two Thousand, One Hundred and Ninety-Seven (2197) Confirmed Cases of COVID-19 in Plainfield. Additional Three Thousand, 

Two-Hundred and Fifty-One (3251) In Quarantine. 
 
June 15, 2020 
  
Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
  
As of Monday, June 15, 2020, the number of positive COVID-19 cases in Plainfield now stands at Two Thousand, One Hundred and 
Ninety-Seven (2197) within the ages of twenty-four (24) days old to ninety-six (96) years old. There are an additional Three 
Thousand, Two Hundred and Fifty-One (3251) individuals quarantined as a result of exposure to the virus. There are 106 total 
deaths due to the virus, but there have been no additional fatalities since June 8, 2020. 
 
I urge you to continue to practice social distancing in public spaces and utilize face masks and other protective gear as necessary. 
 
Today, June 15, Governor Phil Murphy and the Superintendent of the State Police announced an administrative order permitting 
libraries to allow curbside pickup beginning today at 6:00AM. We will continue to update residents on the reopening of our 
Plainfield Public Library. For now, you can read the guidelines and requirements for the reopening of libraries here. 

 
The Plainfield City Council will meet tonight, Monday, June 15, 2020 at 7PM to discuss the budget amendments and adoptions to 
the 2020 budget. Please join this virtual Zoom meeting here: https://zoom.us/j/99101955881 

 
Stay safe and may God continue to bless you. 
  
Creating One Plainfield, One Future 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Adrian O. Mapp, Mayor 
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Adrian O. Mapp 
Mayor 
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